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VALLEY HEALTH SYSTEMS RECEIVES $100,000 IN FEDERAL FUNDS

WASHINGION, D.C. -—— U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-WV) today announced
that Valley Health Systems, Inc. of Huntington has been awarded
$100,583 in federal funding from the Department of Health and Human

Services.

The funding will be used for administrative costs, equipment, and

personal services.

"Valley Health Systems is an important part of the Huntington
community’s health service organization," said Rahall. "We need to see
that they receive the funding needed to perform their critical role in

community health care."
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